
Welcome back to Term 3 to what
promises to be a fun and jam-packed
term of learning and special events. 

We are only a few days in and we are
already into the full swing of things as we
begin preparations for our class assembly
in Week 3. 

With our assembly only just around the
corner we have started the term with an
integrated inquiry linking our English,
Maths, Science, HASS, Visual Arts and IT
learning altogether as we work on
designing a new habitat for some very
unfortunate (puppet) animals who have
lost their homes to a recent bushfire. 
 Come along to our assembly on
Wednesday, 3rd August to find out how
we have solved this big problem for the
animals while discovering some very
interesting facts and refining our
mathematical and IT skills along the way. 
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UPCOMING EVENTS: 
Constable Care Incursion,
Thursday 28th July 
K/P Assembly, Wednesday 3rd
August @ 9:00am 
Mary MacKillop Feast Day
Mass & 70th Anniversary
Celebrations, Wednesday 10th
August  
Confirmation Mass, Sunday
14th August @ 10:30am
School Photos, Wednesday
17th August 
Book Week Parade,
Wednesday 24th August @
9:00am
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We will also continue to focus on a range of
other skills across the learning areas. 
In Spelling the Pp's will keep working on
their spelling digraphs and sight words and
the K's will begin to identify the beginning
sounds in words and blending them with
rimes. 
Our Religion unit of study is Confirmation
where we will explore ways we communicate
and how this helps us build relationships with
others, and the story of Pentecost.
During Health and Keeping Safe lessons we
are exploring trust and identifying people we
can trust to help keep us safe. 
 



This term we have a new face to our
team with Miss Salmeri joining us. 
She will be taking the children on
Mondays for News, and Wednesdays
for Sport.  
Miss DeCampo will continue taking
the children for Library on Monday
afternoons.
Miss Charlton will take the Pre-
Primaries for STEM on Thursdays and
Mrs Ellis will continue to teach Music
on Fridays.

Book Week will take place in
Week 6 of this term.  There will be
a Book Fair in the library and each
child will visit with their class to
view the books and make a 'wish
list'. This will help guide your
choices if you choose to purchase
some books from the Book Fair. 
On Wednesday the 24th August
will be the annual Book Week
Parade.  Please help your child
select a book character they would
like to dress up as for the day. 
 They  come to school in their
costume ready for the parade and
can change out of their costume if
they wish after the event. 
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